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 Headteacher: Miss Helen Pearce 

Friday 12th September 2014

Dear Parents                                                                                            
Thank you to all those parents who came into school yesterday.  Please find attached a variety of letters to ensure that all our records are up to date.  If you could fill these in and return to us as soon as possible that would be really helpful to our admin staff.  A club letter will be sent out next week advising you of the variety of clubs we will be running this term. 
Our school numbers are going up and the preschool is really thriving with 7 children regularly attending.  We have just taken on a new apprentice who will support Fay Smith in the morning sessions.  In the afternoons they will be supporting teachers in classes 1 and 2.

Over the holidays a very successful holiday club was run here.  The children who attended gave very positive feedback.  The group running it also did some gardening and painting around the school.  You will notice our lower flowerbed looks weed free at the moment!  You will also notice that the Predari area is now almost complete.  Please do go and have a look and take a few quiet moments there to enjoy the glorious view.   Richard Laity and his workmen did a brilliant job over the hols to create this for us.  Our seats have been put together by Tim Figg and his Dad and were bought at a very reasonable rate from B and Q.  We will have a grand opening later in the term.

Also there has been a new library area created.  This is situated at the top end of the school by the school office.  There is a wide selection of books and a space for quiet reading has been made.  Further details of a grand opening will be given shortly. 

Please come to our launch of the Children’s University on Tuesday at 2.30.  Refreshments will be served.

Well done to all those children who took part in the reading challenge over the holidays.  We will soon be receiving certificates.

Please use the following site to find out about a new website that we are part of.  ‘Lend me your literacy’ is a site where great pieces of work are uploaded onto.  We will regularly be uploading notable pieces of written work produced by the children.  You can see what is there already from our school by logging onto  www.lendmeyourliteracy.com
Every week, when possible we will be selecting a piece of work to be put onto the website for all to see.  Published authors often comment upon the work.
Year 6 and reception children have received health forms that need to be completed and returned to the school office within three weeks. Thank you.
Just to remind you that the cost of a school meal has risen to £2.30 per week as from September 2014.  

Unfortunately there is a delay in delivery of school sweatshirts and book bags.  As soon these arrive, we will contact you if you waiting for an order.   

Mounts Bay Academy is running a Football Development event on Monday 15th and Monday 22nd September from 17.00 to 18.30 pm.  Please contact Mrs Prichard in the school office for further details.  

Headteacher’s Award
James Keogh for being a star learner
Star readers
Malakai Salmon-Curtin

Harry Figg

Joshua Curry

Jowan Garcia-Townsend
Kayden Salmon-Curtin

Faith Charman

Best wishes 
Helen Pearce
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